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Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed Lend A Hand
Fundraiser. Mark your calendars now. Connie Crawford
Saturday, August 14, 2004 Annua District Con- BI-S”CD To;ernor
ference. A new one-day format designed . Diét;\ilct .
to be afun day for Rotarians, their ROTARY CLUB OF WALNUT CREEK oremorTomines
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Gill Bordenave
President-Elect

ThisWeek’sWorker Bees

Presiding ......ccccocovvvnene. Jack Fischer Birthdays..........ccccoveeeee. lmri;gicaetgg;skteéfgzem

Team Captain ................. Pam Raumer Anniversaries...................

Guest Intro & Mic........... Bob Morgan Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich Clint Collier

Thought/Pledge................ Pam Raumer Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic _

Speaker INtro.................... Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic A%‘g&:gc‘g'ggj‘r';f;;
Upcoming M eeting Programs Set-Up/Take-Down...Steven Decesaris _ _

Ticket Sales......ccooecvuneeen. Tom Noble ) a'rl'\:g;jpe? o

Rod Uffindell
Sergeant At Arms

John Gardner
New Member Coord.

Today:
A Fond Farewell to President Jack Fischer i
Rotary Year 2003'2004 John McClintic

Bulletin Editor

PROGRAM

Directors
2003-2005
Jim Schmidt
Tony Gourkani
Pam Raumer
2002-2004
Bruce Johnson
Carl Manna
Jack Matkin
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Trustees
Bruce Cockerham
Jack Fischer
Gill Bordenave
Tom Rockwell
Walt Youngman
lvan Kerr

HE'S OUTT'A HERE !!

For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click
on the link on the home page:

www.rotarywc.org

Jim Campana
Rod Uffindell
Sharon Camandona
Carl Manna
Doug Goodrich
Jack Matkin




ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thanks, Jack Fischer, Club President 2003-2004

Rotary Y ear 2003-2004 was another great
success for our Club, and our service to our
loca community and the world. Severa new
members joined our strong existing base,
adding to the fun and fellowship that makes
Rotary aunique service organization world-
wide. Thanksto Jack for his dedicated lead-
ership that made this another great year!

Club Teams and Directors for 2004-2005 Rotary

Y ear

Pres-elect Gill Bor denave has announced a
reorganization and focus of the Club |eader-
ship structure for 2004-2005. The monthly
teams will be led by recent additionsto the
Club membership. The Club Directors now
will be responsible for the six specific areas of
sarvice. Please help the directors and the
team captains with these new roles.

The Club Directorsfor 2004-2005 now
will be responsible for the following six
ar eas of service:

Pam Raumer: Director of Internal Club Ser-
vice

John Milsap: Director of Externa Club Service
Remsen Barnard: Director of Community Ser-
vice

Tony Gourkani: Director of Internationa Ser-
vice

John Y oung: Director of Vocational Services
Gordon Fischer: Director of Youth Services

June Birthdays

Many happy returns to the following Rotarians
celebrating birthdaysin June. M el Bacher,
Marv Epstein, Sal Flavetta, Nestor Karas,
Rick Mathews, L ee Schneider, Milt Smith,
and Walt Youngman.

June Anniversaries

Congratulations to the following Rotarians cele-
brating wedding anniversariesin June: Ali Ali-
janian, Phil Eyring, LesHoward, Lu
Hughes, Mark Hull, Nestor Karas, Tom
Kopp, Lance Mendes, Dick Mortensen,
Valerie Ridgers, Milt Smith, and Ken
Wirfel.

Penny Jar — Deadline Extended; Added Prize

The deadline for guessing how many pennies
arein the penny jar on the back registration
table has been extended. $3 per guess. Plus,
an added prize for the best explanation of the
method used to make your guess.

District Conference 2004-2005 to be Held Saturday,
August 14, 2004, from 9am to 5pm at the 50-Acre

Ranch in Vacaville

The 2004-2005 District Conference changing to
aone-day format with activities for Rotarians,
spouses, and their children. Events will include
softball, soccer, swimming, go cart track, tennis,
fishing, motivational speakers, and information
on Rotary programs from around the district.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser 2004-2005
Scheduled for May 2005

With the District Conference moving to August
2004, the Rotary Foundation fun day and
fundraiser will be held in May 2005. Detailsto

2004-2005 TEAMS

TEAM 1 TEAM 2 TEAM 3 TEAM 4 TEAM 5 TEAM 6

July August September October November December

January February March April May June

Captain Bob Morgan Larry Henson Jan Wesdorf Sabine Webb Ursula Behiel Michael DeMeo

Fletcher Tyler Quent Alexander Bob Ayers Remsen Barnard  Sharon Camandona Ali Alijanian

Jim Campana Norm Betaque Mel Bacher Clint Collier Phil Eyring Ken Anderson

Pat Greathouse Paul Fisher Bruce C. Steven Decesaris Gordon Fischer Russ Anderson

Andy Halperin Sal Flavetta Claudine F.* Marv Epstein Doug Goodrich Joe Anthony

Bruce Johnson John Gardner Jack Fischer George Hurd Stan Hill Frenchy Arrell

Tom Kopp Saied Ghorbani Matt Gheisari Bob Johnson Bill Hourihan

Bill Larmer Tony Gourkani Thomas Grimm Nestor Karas Les Howard* Wolf Heinritz

Carl Manna Ivan Kerr Layton Hansen Andy Marshall* Martin Larsen Ira Hillyer

Charlotte Nelson  Adrian Mendes Lu Hughes Barry Slavin Alex Lommel Roy Hjersman**

Pam Raumer Dick Mortensen Mark Hull Jan Smith Jack Matkin Peter Kadison

Lee Schneider Larry Palmieri John McClintic Rod Uffindell Donna Montana*  Rick Mathews

Bob Schroder Mike Parness** Allen Montonen Randy Walker Valerie Ridgers Lance Mendes

Frank Suess Tom Rockwell Tom Noble Ken Wirfel Howard Rudiger  John Milsap

Stacy Taylor Zach Sahar Allen Wesdorf Brian Yeh Mark Sanford Gary Pokorny
Milt Smith John Young Walt Youngman Al Sevilla Fred Scheffler
Earl Wightman Jesse Smyers

* Denotes Leave of Absence

follow. tact Milt Smith.

Club Dues—July 1 Billing Cycle

Members who have dected the July1st billing
cycle should be receiving their invoices for
membership dues by June 1st. Please pay
promptly. Duesremain at $175 per year and
payment is due by July 1st and becomes ddin-

quent if not received by July 27th.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-

Get Your Rotary Announcementsin the

Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sunday
night. Y ou can phone your bulletin announce-
mentsto John M cClintic by 9:00pm on Sun-
day to be sure to be included. Call John at
930-7352 and leave your message on the an-
swering machine, or fax to 925-945-8932, or
email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

port for Rotarians and spouses recovering from
surgery or experiencing prolonged illness. Con-



